Dear Parents,

Your child has been given two reading books. These are to keep for the week. Please read and record
in the orange reading record. You can record with a comment, or a signature. Comments always help
to give further insight. If we do not see that the books have been read, they will not be changed. We
would love for your child to read at least 3 times in a week, this can simply be a couple of pages at a
time.

The books your child brings home, will contain the sounds your children should know, based on what
we have taught. Occasionally, it may contain a “rogue” word. If so, this is indicated on the front
cover. Please make sure your child’s reading books and record are in the book bag every day as we
will be reading with them periodically over the week. Books will be changed each Friday, if the books
are in the book bag.

We encourage you to really talk about the stories, make predictions about characters and ask
qguestions about the story. We have included a reference sheet and set of bookmarks which are to
be used alongside your child’s reading. They can be kept at home as we have our sets. Different
elements within these resources may be referred to at different times across the year.

Many Thanks, Mrs Fowler and Mrs Lawson



